NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the
Planning Commission scheduled to be held at 7:00 p.m. on June 3, 2014, at the City Hall
Council Chambers, 116 East Foothill Boulevard, is hereby cancelled.

Dated this 20th day of MAY, 2014.

Cindy Holder
Administrative Assistant




